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Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and Member of Council  

From:  Ingrid Svelnis, CAO   

Subject: Trillium Grant Fund – Centennial Park  

Date:  Thursday, July 14, 2022 

The Township of Brock wishes to apply for a capital grant through the Ontario Trillium 
Foundation. This grant is for the purpose of improving and building a better, accessible 
community space at Thorah Centennial Park for all residents and members of the public 
to enjoy. 

The Township is seeking the approval of Council to proceed with the grant application 
by passing the following resolution. 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Report 2022-PRF-011, Ontario Trillium Fund Grand – 
Centennial Park be received; and 
THAT Council direct staff to proceed with the application. 

 
End of Memorandum 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Ingrid Svelnis 
CAO 

 


